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(BRANCHBURG, NJ) -- The Institute of Holocaust and Genocide 
Studies at Raritan Valley Community College will present an online 
screening of Shoah Ambassadors on Friday, October 21 at 10:00am. There is 
no charge for the event, which is part of the Institute’s Learning Through 
Experience series and is geared for students, educators, and the community. 

As two, young non-Jewish individuals engage on a unique and creative 
journey, the one-hour documentary bridges the chasm of today’s younger 
generation with that of the Holocaust generation. A question-and-answer 
session with the film’s director, Keith Famie, will follow the screening. 

Registration is required for the program, which will be held via Zoom. The 
register, visit www.shorturl.at/fnQZ5  

 


